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“At the end of life we will not be judged by how many diplomas we have received, 

                  how much money we have made, how many great things we have done. 

                 We will be judged by "I was hungry, and you gave me something to eat,  

I was naked and you clothed me. I was homeless, and you took me in.” 

― Mother Teresa 

December Schedule -  

• December 10 – Meeting CANCELLED 

• December 17 – Regular Meeting – Wildwood 

• December 24 – Meeting CANCELLED   

• December 31 – Meeting CANCELLED  
 

Other DECEMBER Events – 
• December 14 –  

• Tentative FOOD purchase & distribution  

Hampton School District   

Meals on Wheels Schedule –  

• Please pick-up meals at Elfinwild Church AT 10:00 am  

• December 10 – Chris Lochner 

• December 17 – Hal English 

• December 24 – Larry Vasko 

• December 31 – Bob Leuenberger 

        2021 

• January 7 – Dave Hengelsberg 

• January 14 – Michael Loughead 

• January 21 – Geff Young 

• January 28 – Steve Goodman 
    
       NOTE:  If you can’t deliver on your assigned date, please  

                      contact Cindy Rylands – 724-316-3144 
 

 

 

 

 

 
    Meeting Time & 
          Location 
    
     Thursday at 12:00pm 
    
    Wildwood Golf Club 
    2195 Sample Road 
   Allison Park, PA  15101 
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2020 Donations  -  

Anchorpoint Counseling Ministry - $500 (Domestic) 

Operation Troop Appreciation- $250 (Domestic) 

Al’s Bike Drive - $500 (Domestic) 

The Nyadire Connection - $1000 (International) 

 

Agreed to support “Outbound Student” @ $75 per month – she will be overseas for 

approximately 1 month (if overseas travel is permitted in 2021) 

 

 

Hampton Rotarian 50 Years of Service – 

 

Congratulations to Herb Ferguson for his 50 

years of service to Rotary.  Herb has done all 

kinds of things in Rotary.  He has attended 

multiple Rotary International conventions, 

hosted many students from different foreign 

countries whom he still keeps in contact with 

and they still come to the United States to visit.  

We have been privileged to meet some of them 

at Hampton Rotary at our weekly meetings – 

and they have gone home richer than they 

came as they have won our weekly drawing on 

more than one occasion!  Herb has taught all 

of us about his many life adventures.  His 

many photography adventures while working 

for the University of Pittsburgh have allowed 

him to enlighten the Hampton Rotarians on 

many subjects.  We learned about the Heinz 

Chapel and all of his “flight” photography 

around the city of Pittsburgh.  When we 

attended a Rotary event at Herb’s house we 

learned about his travels around the world 

while enjoying all of his treasured souvenirs.  Herb has encouraged all of us to be better 

servants and to realize how important it is to contribute to the Rotary Foundation.  

Herb – we all thank you for everything you have done for the Hampton Rotary as well 

as all Rotarians. 

 

JANUARY MEETINGS –  

 

 • Dates, Places, & Times – to be determined 

as WILDWOOD GOLF CLUB is CLOSED 


